
From:   
Sent: 21 February 2025 10:04 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application S62A/2025/0077 land at west end of Stebbing High Street 

 

This planning application has been rejected by  the residents,  parish council, and district 
council,  yet has, after minor adjustments, been resubmitted directly to the Planning 
Directorate.   

The objections remain largely valid,  both those relating to the impact on an historic site 
and those on the availability of green space within the community. 

A further objection, which does not seem to figure in the district response, is the Risk to 
Life of another vehicle junction adjacent to the Primary School.    

There might also be a consideration of the impact of extra traffic on an already crowded 
village street. 

 

Please reject this attempt to sidestep local opinion  by denying this application 

Edward Conder 

 

 




